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C H A B A D  O F  F R I S C O  D O N O R  R E P O R T

G R E E T I N G S

Dear Friend,

It is with great appreciation that we present this

2021 Donor Report. 

We hope you are all having a wonderful and safe

summer! As the era of Covid-19 comes to a close, we

are hard at work planning an incredible year of

community and programming starting this Fall.

Take a look at the impact your giving has had this

past spring. So much goodness happening around

our community! 

Thank you for making it all happen. 

With Appreciation, 

Rabbi Mendy and Mushkie Kesselman



 H I G H L I G H T S

- Hebrew School Year End Showcase
and Celebration

- Bat Mitzvah Club End of Year
Mother Daughter Brunch. 

- Community Shabbat Dinner Under
The Stars

- Pre Shavuot Women's Floral
Workshop

- Community Shavuot Celebration
with over 100 people!

- First Bar Mitzvah Club Meet Up

- Chabad of Frisco Opens the Frisco
Fair as the Official Bell Ringers!
(Cover Photo)



B A R  M I T Z V A H  C L U B

This summer we launched the start of an all new Bar
Mitzvah Club! Over 15 boys joined for an evening at
Top Golf to get to know each other and gear up for

an awesome year of programming! 

New



Hebrew School
Y E A R  E N D  S H O W C A S E



Juan and Julia just moved into a beautiful new home in Prosper at

the start of the summer. Rabbi Kesselman and family went over to

inaugurate their Jewish home by putting up a mezuzah, saying

lechaim, and making a blessing. The Mezuzah is a special and

unique mitzvah which brings G-d’s protection upon all the

members of the household.

Huge Mazal Tov to the Lovi Family! 

J U A N  +  J U L I A ' S  N E W  H O M E



B A T  M I T Z V A H  S P O T L I G H T

RACHEL WILSON

This April, Rachel celebrated becoming a Bat Mitzvah surrounded

by friends and family! Rachel has been a part of Chabad of Frisco

through Hebrew School, Bat Mitzvah Club and beyond. It has been

such a joy watching Rachel grow up into a sensitive and loving

young women! 

Huge Mazal Tov to the Wilson Family! 



You Gave Our Daughter Jewish Pride

The Elad Family

Why We Give To Chabad of Frisco
By, Jared and Stephanie Elad

We are proud supporters of the Chabad of Frisco. Rabbi and

Mushkie Kesselman are extremely warm and welcoming. Our

younger daughter, Rachel, LOVES the Hebrew school program. The

family and women's events are well done and enjoyable. Most of all,

we appreciate the focus on Judaism and support of Israel.  



Thank you to this quarter's 82 donors. 
Your partnership is directly enhancing Jewish life in Frisco:

 
 

 

Abbey Cumnock
AlbertModiano
Alex Insel
Amy Krupnik
Ariel Turkaspa
Arnold Diamond
BARRY MARKAMN
Carol Findling
Carolynn Schwartz
Charlie Magids
Dallas Jewish Community
Foundation
Daniel Kilesso
Debbie Malafsky
Distinctive Life Funeral
Services
Djair Sobral
Doreen Preis
Dr. BARRY markman
Dr. Gary Solomon
Dr. Paul Goldstein
Dr. Reuvain saltz
Eitan Goldberg
Eli Kinsizer
Eric and Monica Hirschler
Evan Beard
FlorenciaCoane

Fran Wilson
Frances Greiner
Harvey Wine
Howard solomon
Igor Roytberg
Ilan Fehler
Ilona Leyferman(Hurt)
Ilya, Anna Sapozhnikov
Itai Nehory
Jared Elad
Jeff Weiss
Jennifer Goldman
Joseph Isaac Kesselman
Juan Lovi
Leslie Campbell
Luba Iov
Mahvash Becker
Mark Rubin
menachem kesselman
Mimi Rogers
Mr. alan elkon
Mr. Alex Shapira
Mr. Eugene Levine
Mr. Jose Cross
Mr. Mark Fichmann

Mr. Richard Aron
Mr. Seth Garvin
Mr. Vadim Gekhman
Mr. Vadim Iov
Mrs. Barbara Cramer
Mrs. Caron and David Cohen
Mrs. Fran Wilson
Mrs. Kathi Silver
Mrs. Larisa Shapiro
Mrs. Laura Reizer
Mrs. Nina Shterenberg
Mrs. Orit Leitman
Mrs. Reva Nathanson
Mrs. Robynne Rembecki
Nachman Rivkin
Nitzan Kolonimos
Niv Bouskila
Pesach Licker
Rabbi Menachem Block
Rabbi Shmuel Lipskier
Raffi Davidow
Rebekah Freeman
Richard Bays
Shloimy Kesselman
Shmuel Kesselman
Smadar Zohar
steven goldman
TAL SHEMMER
Vadim Dubinsky
Zachary Kremer
Zane Belyea



In conclusion, the impact your contribution has had is
beyond measure. We look forward to continuing this

partnership and spreading the light of Judaism
farther than ever. 

 
Wishing you and your family a beautiful summer filled

with health and happiness!
 

Warm regards, 
Rabbi Mendy and Mushkie Kesselman


